

## Sarasota Military Academy

September 8, 2008

Mr. John Proctor, CEO Southern Cross Contractors 6000 Deacon Place Sarasota, FL 34238

Dear John:

On behalf of the SMA Board of Directors and it's staff, I take this opportunity to thank you and your superb staff for completing our new building in record time, and on schedule. We know to do this you had to juggle many balls at the same time, going beyond the usual and customary way to build.

We are so pleased with the quality of work and how well it looks on our campus. It will remain for many years and will continue to provide a lasting environment most favorable for teaching our students. You may use this letter for anyone to know how satisfied we are in your having performed superbly to meet our demanding needs. We had other contractors look at the project but I am certain none of them could have done as good a job, nor have completed it on schedule.

We offer our best wishes to you and your staff for continued successes in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Robert E. Windom, M.D. Chairman, SMA Board

Address: 801 North Orange Avenue

Phone: (941) 926-1700

Email: daniel kennedy@srqit.sarasota.k12.fl.us

Sarasota, FL 34236 Fax: (941)926-1701